
           Appendix 12a 

 

Report from RACC-organisation (CB-meeting in Madrid 2014-09-07)  
 

1. Rule Group 
 

There have been a lot of questions regarding new rules during summer (something that we are 

a little bit surprised about due to the fact that the new rule book was sent out ten month ago). It 

will be interesting to follow how the development of the new rules will be. 

2. RACC-organisation 
 

The jury schedule for tournaments ahead is set for the upcoming year (but I believe that there 

will be small adjustments during the season). We will also try to educate the two jury persons 

that haven’t been used for jury work. 

 

 

3. Other topics 
 

We had a good and interesting RACC-meeting in Upplands Väsby just before summer were we 

worked through a lot of documents and made some analyses (see minutes from the meeting)  

Martin Wolmhed 

29.08.2014 

 


